Back to the wild soon for these cuddling youngins! Foxes

with



mange keep flooding in and we need help providing high quality nutrition. You can help them by sending us a Rodent Pro gift certificate. Send the www.rodentpro.com/giftcard certificate

to WPpurchasing1@gmail.com.

Can't tell you how thankful I am for all you do to help these precious creatures

charitable giving gives us our budget for the coming year. With the economy as it is, we know it is a challenge for us all. Unfortunately, giving has been somewhat down, so we are adding an extra PLEASE this year.

PLEASE give all you can. Consider a small monthly donation. We can stretch a dollar until it hollers, but we need the dollars to do so and keep our healing work going for our community's wild ones in need! This year we had to make updated improvements; it was time! We made renovations to our facility and feel so blessed to have been able to improve conditions for our staff and animals.

We are in great shape for the coming year and pray you keep us stable financially so we can keep helping the animals you find and enjoy the blessed days when they are ready to be released back to the wild. Our working board fulfills positions of need for free. I continue to work for free, to the Glory of God!

We love you so much and you have our deepest gratitude and